
Lunch Bunch 

Dear Parents, 

Lunch Bunch sessions are in full swing! Lunch 
Bunch begins at 11:45 and ends @ 12:30. Your child is to bring a packed 
lunch to school. We do not have a refrigerator to accommodate all of 
the children so please pack an ice pack, if needed. Please provide the 
utensils that your child may need in their lunch box, as well. The 
teachers no longer have easy access to a microwave. 

Your child may attend any session. We will take a daily attendance. You 
will be charged at the end of each month for the sessions your child 
attends. 

Lunch Bunch sessions are available Monday through Thursday of each 
week. The cost will be $8.00 for each 45 minute session. Lunch Bunch 
is available for all children attending either morning or afternoon 
classes. 

Lunch Bunch will be in the middle classroom. Phoebe Ostergren and 
Martina Cacioli will be in charge of these sessions. You will receive a 
more detailed letter from Mrs. Ostergren if you choose to have your 
child participate. 

Each classroom will have their own sign-up sheets posted on a clipboard 
outside their door for your convenience. I will update the sheets every 
2 weeks. This system allows the teacher to know who will be attending 
lunch bunch from their classes on a daily basis. It is acceptable for you 
to sign up your child the day in which he/she is attending. 

Our Extended Sessions, which will begin October 5 as well (The cost of 
Extended Sessions includes Lunch Bunch.) Please look for the Extended 
Sessions letter with more details! 

Thank you, 

Vickie 


